
 
Great Kensington Clean-Up (September 18-22) 

 
Mark Your Calendars for this once-a-year opportunity to  

CLEAR YOUR CLUTTER! 
 

The KPPCSD is sponsoring a clean-up event for all residents to dispose of any 
unwanted waste at no additional charge!  Simply put the unwanted items on your 
curb on your regular waste pick-up day during the week of September 18-22.   

 
 

 
Don't miss the chance to rid your home of... 
 
• Bulky Waste – furniture, mattresses, etc. 

• Hazardous Waste 

• Green/Garden Waste 

• Just about anything! 

 

 

 

Look for specific information from Bay View Refuse flyers/web page 

 

 

If you need some help moving items to the curb, the KPPCSD will provide free 

assistance.  Please contact our Interim General Manager, David Aranda, for 

details or questions at 661-300-1231/daranda@kppcsd.org 
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